
Hello neighbors, 
 
Just wanted to update everyone on September 29th around 9pm, some CyFair School kids 
vandalized one homeowner’s property on White Oak Trace Ct.  
(See pictures of their car, garage, and driveway) 
 
The homeowner has reported this to the police, the school coaches, and to the WOS HOA Board. 
 
The homeowner was informed last week by the school that this was occurring, especially if your child 
placed on the CyFair varsity football team. 
 
The police were contacted right away, and the police asked if there was any Flock Cameras in the 
neighborhood and if they could get any footage.  The homeowner’s son did see the kids involved 
and driving either a gray Ford or Kia SUV.   

All Flock Camera footage during this timeframe was captured and sent directly to the homeowner to 
provide to the police. 

Just a reminder that footage of all vehicles entering the front and back entrance from our Flock 
Security LPR (License Plate Reader) cameras is only stored for 30 days. 

Just so you know, in the future, don’t hesitate to go on the website at www.whiteoakspringshoa.com 
and send a request on the HOME page to the HOA Board (scroll to the bottom and fill out the fields 
and hit [Submit].  The HOA Board will respond within 24-48 hours. 

Regards,  

Board of Directors 
White Oak Springs HOA, Inc. 
 

WWW.WHITEOAKSPRINGSHOA.COM 
  

http://www.whiteoakspringshoa.com/


 
 

      
 
 

    


